
Subject: Re: Question from T. Graffagnino from SBB
Posted by Volker Knollmann on Thu, 05 Oct 2006 07:48:43 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On 05.10.2006 09:40, Volker Knollmann wrote:
>  Coordinator RailML-Infrastructure
>  Phone: +49 (0) 351 295-3461, Fax: -3402
                ^^^^^

Uuups, had to much contact with Dresden in the last time, so a little
type occured in the footer. To contact me, please dial

Phone: +49 (0) 531 295-3461, Fax: -3402

Sorry for any inconvenience and confusion,
Volker Knollmann
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